
Lakeville  Fire  Department
holds community open house
“Thank you to everyone who came out to our open house!

After last year’s drive-through event, it was great to be able
to hang out with all our friends.

Thanks to all the Lakeville Firefighters who made the event a
success!  Special  thanks  to  DC  Garant  for  coordinating
everything!”-Lakeville,  MA  Fire  Department.
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